## DIOCESE OF GRAFTON.

## FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a petition from the Reverend R.J. Hancock,
Rector of Ballina and the Churchwardens of St. Mary's Church, Ballina,
praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a
Faculty for the article mentioned below to be placed in the abovementioned
Church:

## STAINED GLASS WINDOW

Inscription: "A.D.M.G. In Memory of Thomas Torrens,
Warden of this Church, and of his son,
Arthur, K.I.A., 2nd World War.

The gift of the widow and mother. September, 1958. "

AND WHEREAS this article appears to be fitting and seemly to be placed within the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE, I. KENNETH JOHN, by Divine Providence BISHOP OF GRAFTON, do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

Given under our hand and seal this twelfth day of June, Nineteen hundred and Fifty-eight, and in the tenth year of our Consecration.

KENNETH JOHN,

By his Commissary,

Registered at the Diocesan Office, Grafton, on the day and year mentioned above.

---